


framework to build on the existing tourism offering in Queensferry and further develop the
location as a unigue destination.

The strategy is an ambitious piece of work. Its development was a collaborative Forum effort,
which involved input from each Forum partner and engagement with stakeholders and local
interests. As Chair of the Forth Bridges Forum | believe the strategy is a ground breaking piece
of work, which has the potential to release great benefits to local communities, business and the
wider economy. However, before publishing the strategy | require each Forum partner to
formally endorse the strategy and confirm their ongoing commitment to help deliver the actions
therein.

| therefore attach a copy of the final draft strategy for your consideration and would appreciate if
you could provide feedback by 06/07/2018. If you require further information please contact your
colleague who has attended Forum meetings and has been copied in on this email, or if you
wish to discuss wider issues please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Hugh Gillies

Chair of The Forth Bridges Forum
Hugh.Gillies@transport.gov.scot
0141 272 7321
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